
 

 

 

CHIP & LAVAUGHN HULL 

     EVANGELIZING YOUTH IN CORRECTIONS 

 

Website & Contact Info: 
hullministries.com 

hullministries@gmail.com 
 

We are on social media 

  
Follow us from our website  

 

Sending Church: 
South Valley Baptist  
278 S Ten Mile RD 

Kuna, ID 83634 
(208) 871-5026 

 

Support mailing address: 
South Valley Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 708 
Kuna, ID. 83634 

 

 
 
 

Prayer Requests 

➢ Salvation of the lost.   
 

➢ Counseling the teens 
inside/outside the 
correctional facilities. 
 

➢ The juvenile correctional 
facilities. 
 

➢ Ministry growth.  
 

➢ Health and endurance. 
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Juvenile Prison Nampa 

Only fear the LORD, and serve 

him in truth with all your heart: 

for consider how great things he 

hath done for you. 1 Samuel 12:24 

  Recently, we have been able to 

hold services every Sunday. We 

can minister to a different pod of 

teens each week. This has been a 

welcome change as we were only 

allowed one pod per month. This 

has made a positive impact on the 

teens in this facility.  

  LaVaughn and I continue to 

counsel one girl weekly and 

continue to work with her 

regarding the future on the 

outside. She is back and forth 

about things she wants to do and 

how she envisions her life. Please 

pray for her as the influence of 

others has an impact in her 

decisions.  

Ada County Juvenile Detention 

    This facility continues to be a 

blessing and my relationship with 

the staff continues to grow. You 

can see the hand of God working 

inside this facility as staff is open 

to talking about the Lord.   

The services are well attended by 

the teens, and I am excited to see 

them every Monday evening.  

  Since our last letter five teens 

have made a profession of faith in 

Christ! 

    

     

 

 Juvenile Probation 

   I have been working diligently 

to build my relationship with the 

staff. With any agency, 

relationships are the substance for 

stability and future work in the 

Lord. They are accepting of me 

and the work I do with the teens. 

However, there is much work to 

be done and gaining their trust is 

imperative. Their wall is softening 

as they observe and interact with 

me. The teacher I work under has 

been a big help in this area as she 

says positive things about my 

work with the teens.  

 

Search for more open doors 

   Please pray as a possible 

opportunity to expand our 

ministry. This could put us in 

contact with teens in other cities 

and towns in Idaho. It is in the 

Lords hands, and we will trust 

Him. I will report on this in a 

future letter. 

Thank you! 

   LaVaughn and I wanted to 

thank you for the generous 

Christmas offerings. We are 

humbled to be a part of your 

missions’ family. We hope all of 

you have a great new year! 
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